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THE SOUTHEASTERN CAMPUS BULLETIN 

OCTOBER 1960 

CALENDAR 

Chapel services are held each day, Tuesday through Friday, at 10:00 A.M. 

The Religious Education Interest Group will meet at 5:30 P.M. in the 
Seminary Cafeteria for a dutch supper. At 6:30 a program on Catho-
lic Education will be held in the Little Chapel. Father MacMahon, 
local priest, will be the g'Uest speaker, 

Vti.ss Edna Frances Dawkins., Department of Missionary Personnel, Foreign 
Mission Board, will be on our campus to interview single women who 
are interested in mission service., and all who are interested in 
medical missions. 

MISSIONARY DAY ADDRESS - Dr, Frank W, Price, former Missionary to China 
and Director of Missionary Research Library., New York City, CHAPEL. 

The Seminary Fellowship Club will meet in the new Bethea Memorial Room 
at 8:00 P,M. 

Dr .• Ramsey Pollard., President of Southern Baptist Convention, CHA.PEL. 
Dr, James G. Stertz, Department of Missionary Personnel, Foreign Mission 

Board, will be here for the purpose of interviewing students interested 
in foreign mission service. Notices will be placed on the bulletin 
boards concerning tj_me and place. 

A dessert hour for Child Care mothers will be held at 7:15 in the Child 
Care Center. 

Dr, James G, Stertz, CHAPEL 
Max Smith, Organist and Artist in Residence here at Southeastern, will 

give an organ recital in the Chapel at 8:00 P,M. The public is 
cordially invited to attend. 

Dr, Ben Lynes, Pastor of the Wake Forest Baptist Church, CH.APEL. 

The Semj_nary Mixed Chorus will meet for practice each Tuesday night 
at 7:00. 

The Men's Chorus will meet for practice on Tuesday and Thursday of each 
week at 4:00 P.N. 

ANNOUNCEMEN"TS 

The prayer rooms in the Chapel will be open from 7:30 A,M. - 2:00 P,M. T~esday 
through Friday, Please use center door of Chapel. 

All long distance telephone calls for students will be posted on the bulletin 
boards in the classroom buildings. Students are urged to check these boards daily 
for telephone calls. 

All meetings of any kind are to be scheduled through Mrs. Weathers in the 
Public Relations Department. When you do not clear your meetings you run the risk 
of a conflict, Therefore, we urge you to please check with Mrs. weathers before 
scheduling any meeting. 

DECEMBER l - Dr. Baker J. Cauthen, Secretary Foreign Mission Board, will bring 
Missionary Day Address. 
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